STATE OF TENNESSEE

Office of the Attorney General



HERBERT H. SLATERY III Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on November 22, 2021 at 6:05 a.m.
P.O. BOX 20207, NASHVILLE, TN 37202
TELEPHONE (615)744 0467

TELEPHONE (615)741-3491 FACSIMILE (615)741-2009

November 22, 2021

Chairman Kenneth C. Hill c/o Ms. Tory Lawless, Docket Manager Tennessee Public Utility Commission 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor Nashville, Tennessee 37243

> TPUC Docket No. 21-00128, Joint Petition of Aqua Green Utilities, Inc., and RE: TPUC Staff (as a Party) to Increase Rates and Charges

Dear Chairman Hill:

The Consumer Advocate Unit in the Financial Division of the Office of the Tennessee Attorney General ("Consumer Advocate") has reviewed the Joint Petition of Aqua Green Utilities. Inc., and TPUC Staff to Increase Rates and Charges ("Petition"), and the Proposed Tariffs, along with the Pre-filed Direct Testimony of Joe Shirley, Michelle Mairs, and Dart Kendall filed on November 5, 2021. After reviewing these filings and taking into consideration discussions with Petitioners, we write to inform the Commission and all parties that the Consumer Advocate has no opposition to the proposed Petition.

The Consumer Advocate appreciates that the Company contacted us prior to the filing of this Petition in order to provide information and to address any concerns we had.

Sincerely,

Vance L. Broemel

Senior Assistant Attorney General

ance (Broomel

cc:

Dart Kendall Ryan McGehee